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Friday 8th December 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
  
I hope this email finds you well.  
  
Word of the week 
The word of the week next week is misconception meaning, an idea that is wrong because it has 
been based on a failure to understand a situation.  For example, it is a misconception that Peggy was 
fabulously wealthy. 
  
Christmas Bazaar 
This evening is the annual Denbigh Association Christmas Bazaar, doors will open at 5.30 and close at 
8pm.  We have been overwhelmed with kindness from local charities, parents, students and staff for 
donations for the raffle and tombola.  Students have been working hard with their form tutor and 
house champions to ensure the evening is a success.  Please do come along and bring the family but 
make sure you bring plenty of spare change!  The evening will raise money for The Association and 
the House Charities but if you cannot attend there is also an option open on ParentMail to make a 
donation. We look forward for an evening for Christmas magic! 
  
As today is also a non-uniform day, please don't forget to donate via ParentMail if your child has 
come out of uniform.   
  
Virtual STEM Day 
On Monday 11th and Tuesday 12th December we are running Virtual STEM Days for Year 8 and Year 
7 respectively.  These are run by the National STEM Hub and are a fun and engaging livestream, from 
lesson one through to lunch.  The day seeks to introduce two stimulating hands-on activities and 
students will also have industry professionals involved to inspire and enthuse the students with 
careers guidance in fields such as robotics, machine vision, automation and more.  This is the first 
time we have run a virtual enrichment activity like this.  Therefore, I would really appreciate your 
support in talking to your son/daughter about the importance of engaging positively and respectfully 
on the day, by arriving on time to all lessons and actively listening to the teachers/presenters. 
  
Christmas Dinner 
Next Wednesday, the 13th December, is the annual Christmas Dinner in the canteen. Please see the 
attached menu.  It is £5 for 2 course or for a main meal and cracker it is £3.50.  This is always a lovely 
afternoon which students and staff can share together.  Lunchtimes will be extended slightly to 
ensure everyone can enjoy the experience. 
  
Denbigh Social Media 
Don’t forget Denbigh School has X (Formerly Twitter), Facebook and Instagram.  You can follow us 
there for notices updates and lovely pictures of all things Denbigh 
X- @denbighschoolmk 



Facebook - @denbighschool 
Instagram - @denbighmk 
  
  
I hope you have a lovely weekend.  We hope to see you at the Christmas Bazaar later this evening.  
  
Kind regards,  
  
Dr A Frame 
Headteacher 

 


